
 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

The Maine Department of Health and Human Services is conducting a 

competitive bid process for Security and Access Control Systems Upgrades 

at The Riverview Psychiatric Center in Augusta, Maine.  E-mailed bids will 

be opened and read aloud by the Bureau of General Services at 2:00 p.m. 

on November 28, 2023. 

 

The project scope will replace the existing security/surveillance, access 

control, and duress systems throughout the facility complete with all 

required hardware, software, electrical support, and architectural repair 

work to support the installations and removals.  

 

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services 

website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities . 

 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities

